Sent: 18 May 2015 15:27

To: Planning
Subject: Application 2015/2042/P
Dear Sir / Madam,

In recent weeks work associated with application 2014/6478/P and other work being carried out
further to the refurbishment of 5 Gloucester Crescent, NW1 7DS has been carried out on
Saturdays, Sundays and Bank Holidays. My family and | live in the next door building and
therefore have been disturbed by noise and early morning deliveries/collections during these
times. Therefore | ask that any permission granted in respect of application 2015/2042/P is
subject to restrictions whereby work can not be carried out on Saturdays, Sundays and Bank
Holidays.

Yours faithfully,

J. Perry



